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Realignment Question/Request
1 message

Tackett, Julian <jtackett@khsaa.org>

Ryan Vitatoe <coachv182@gmail.com> Thu, Jun 8, 2017 at 9:01 PM

To: jtackett@khsaa.org

Good evening Mr. Tackett,

| just saw the draft of the realignment for the upcoming season and wanted to touch base with you regarding our previous
request of remaining in 2A due to our declining numbers. | realize we are slightly over the average but we have been
under, or right at the AA numbers for the past 4 seasons. As you know we've been back in AA the last two seasons, and
it dramatically decreased our spending for travel to see region teams throughout the year.

| wanted to email to make the request again to remain in AA on the same grounds of our previous request. | know you
and | talked a bit about this at state a few weeks ago, and I'm hopeful you'll be willing to help us remain where we are.

Thanks for your help, and | look forward to hearing back from you.
Ryan N. Vitatoe, M.Ed., NCC, LPCC
Head Track and Cross Country Coach/Area 9 Representative

Harlan County High School
606.344.1204 (cell)

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=e40b842cf1&jsver=XX0XeNfgBWg.en.&view=pt&q=from%3Aryan&gs=true&search=query&th=15c8a5f2eaf3...
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